
ELDERLY TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

July 14, 2009 

 

 

 

Present: Chuck Cunningham, Joe Dolan, Joe Equale, Jerry Holdridge, Cathy Pierce, Toni         

Wiseman, Judy Zucker 

 

 

 

     Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 4:35 p.m.  

 

     After brief personal introductions, the group reviewed the committee directory and the Board 

of Selectmen charge. 

 

     Materials prepared by the Connecticut Conference on Municipalities on the topic of elderly 

tax relief were distributed, together with copies of the Office of Policy and Management 2009 

booklet on State tax relief programs, and the Town of Wilton 2008 and 2009 applications.      

       

  

     The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Zucker 

 

 

 


